Thank you for donating to Linux Mint

From: Clement Lefebvre <root@linuxmint.com>
To: Bill@BillHowell.ca
Date: 12/27/19 4:51 PM

Dear Donor,
Thank you for helping our project again. We received your donation and we are extremely grateful.

Few people donate to Linux Mint more than once, and it's with my deepest gratitude that I would like to thank you for
supporting us like this.

We listed your donation at https://www.linuxmint.com/donors.php

If you wish to add more information to it (your website address or your nickname) or if you want to change the way you
appear in these listings, please log in at the following address using the following credentials:

Address: https://www.linuxmint.com/dashboard/donor/modify/21492
Password: 6IN7-GO3Q-YE18

Thank you very much for supporting us.
Regards,

Clement Lefebvre
Linux Mint



